At beginning of new term, Rector of Urganch State University Bahrom Abdullayev visited the Faculty of
Chemical Technologies and listened to the presentation of the innovative projects of faculty members.

At the meeting, "Introduction of innovative technology for the production of color pigments for building
materials in Khorezm region", "Slag block production in Urganch", "Ceramic tableware production for
the food industry", "Import-substitute educational institutions and children Boron production for
kindergartens", "Obtaining construction materials based on waste from textile enterprises" and 24

projects were presented.

The Rector paid special attention to the importance of scientific and innovative developments of faculty
scientists, their place in production, and their contribution to the development of the field.







